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STB ISSUES DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT  
FOR PROPOSED NEW RAIL LINE IN TOOELE COUNTY, UTAH 

 
The Surface Transportation Board’s Office of Environmental Analysis (OEA) today issued a 
Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for the proposed construction and operation of a new 
rail line in Tooele County, Utah, by Savage Tooele Railroad Company.  The Draft EA analyzes 
the potential environmental and historic impacts of approximately 11 miles of new rail line that 
would re-establish a former branch line’s connection to the Union Pacific Railroad’s Shafter 
Subdivision at Burmester, Utah, and the Lakeview Business Park in Grantsville, Utah.  
  
OEA invites stakeholders and interested parties to review and submit comments on all aspects 
of the Draft EA.  Comments are due by October 30, 2023. 
 
The Draft EA in Savage Tooele Railroad Company—Construction and Operation 
Exemption—Line of Railroad in Tooele County, Utah, Docket No. FD 36616, may be viewed 
and downloaded here.  
 
 

POSTED: 09/29/2023 10:40 AM 

Contact:   
Michael Booth 
202-245-1760 

FedRelay 1-800-877-8339 

09/29/2023 (Friday) 
No. 23-18 
www.stb.gov 

FOR RELEASE 

https://dcms-external.s3.amazonaws.com/DCMS_External_PROD/1695997805260/51876.pdf

